
WHLD 
STUDIOS IN THE NIAGARA HOTEL 

1000 WATTS 

EARL C. HULL. GEN. MANAGER 

NIAGARA FALLS GAZETTE RADIO STATION 
NIAGARA FALLS. NEW YORK 

May 3, 1940 

Norman L. Maguire 
101 Hope Street 
Stamford, Conn. 

Dear ivir. Maguire: 

This is to verify your report on hearing WHLD. 

Thank you very much for your kind consideration 
in sending us your report. 

WHLD will probably be on the air with its commercial 
schedule in about two and a half -weeks. Meanwhile, 
our tests at 1:00 a.m. Eastern Standard Time will 
continue for the next six days. 

Again, thank you for your co- operation and courtesy. 

Sincerely yours, 

WHLD RADIU STATION 

Ben Bezoff 
BB:ALF Program Director 

1260 ON YOUR DIAL 


